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HB 3373 establishes the Taxpayer Advocate Office within the Department of Revenue. The Taxpayer 

Advocate, which is subject to all confidentiality and disclosure provisions applicable to the Department, 

must help taxpayers understand the policies and procedures available to them when resolving problems 

related to tax programs or debt collection programs administered by the Department. 

 

To create this office, the Subcommittee approved $571,682 total funds, including $371,593 General 

Fund, and 3 positions (2.33 FTE) for the 2021-23 biennium. 

 

The General Government Subcommittee recommends HB 3373 be amended by the –A3 amendment and 

be reported out do pass, as amended. 


